Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY
Digos City

Division Advisory No. _153, s. 2017
November 16, 2017

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, 2013
this Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

POSTPONEMENT OF THE DIVISION-WIDE LEADERSHIP TRAINING SEMINAR
WORKSHOP FOR SUPREME STUDENT GOVERNMENT OFFICERS

1. In reference to the Division Memorandum No. 942, s. 2017 re: “Division-Wide
Leadership Training Workshop for Supreme Student Government Officers” which was
scheduled on November 17, 2017 at Digos City National High School will be postponed
due to conflict of schedules.

2. The schedule for the venue will be announced later.

3. For information and dissemination.

WINNIE E. BATOON, EdD
Officer in Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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Encls: As stated

References: Division Memorandum No. 942, s. 2017

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
SUPREME STUDENT GOVERNMENT
LEADERSHIP TRAINING SEMINAR
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